
HE STATE Department ofNatural Resources
of Division ofMining Land & Water

Northern Regional Land Office

3700 Airport WayGOVERNOR SEAN PARNELL Fairbanks, Alaska 99709
Main: (907) 451-2740
Fax: (907) 451-2751

September 25, 2013

To: Fairbanks Natural Gas

The Northern Regional Land Office has completed its review of your proposed upgrades to the
section line easement along the common section line of Sections 12 and 13, T. 1 S., R.2 W.,
F.M.

We have determined that the portion of the property that crosses the Chena River along the
section line as indicated in the application for ADL 419983 is owned by the State ofAlaska. AS
19.10.010 allows development of a section line easement for access. The project you are
considering appears to be an acceptable secondary use for which section line easements were
created. Before you proceed with any development:

° You must accurately locate the boundaries of the section line easement within a survey;
* You must secure all other required local, state, and/or federal authorizations;
° You must plan the development of this gas line in a reasonable manner commensurate
with the scope of your project. If future road development occurs in this area, it is your
responsibility to move your improvements to accommodate this development.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 907-451-2777.

Sincerely,

Wie
Wait

Permits and Easements Team
Division ofMining, Land, and Water


